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Broughton Primary School: 17.03.2025 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Strive for Five & Attendance Champions: 
Congratulations to our Strive for Five reading challenge winners: Year 1&2 (Haystacks) and 
Year 3 (Barrow) who both achieved 100%. Our Attendance Champions for last week was our 
Year 4 class (Dodd) who had 100% attendance. Well done everybody! 
 
Team Evie Readathon: 
Thank you to everybody who sponsored and contributed to our sponsored readathon for 
Team Evie! So far, we have managed to raise over £1000 which is absolutely fantastic, and 
there is still money coming in too! That is an amazing amount to put towards a new reading 
library for a local hospital – THANK YOU! 
 
Comic Relief: 
School Council have made plans for Red Nose Day which is this Friday 21st March. Your child 
can make a donation to attend school in non-uniform and if they would like to, their 
clothing could have a red/party theme.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 14/03/2025 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Frankie Basnett 

Year 1 Carter Nicholson 

Year 2 Hetty Crane 

Year 3 Jacob Smith 

Year 4 Karter Weir 

Year 5 Bluebelle Aplin 

Year 6 Kian Chatters 

Wk 10/03/2025 

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 96.25% 1.25% 

Haystacks 99.23% 0.0% 

Barrow 93.33% 4.76% 

Dodd 100.0% 0.0% 

Blencathra 98.67% 1.33% 

Skiddaw 98.89% 0.0% 

Whole 
School 

98.07% 1.04% 
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KABS Easter Fayre plans: 
The annual KABS Easter Fayre will take place on Thursday 3rd April from 3-4pm. Our KABS 
committee are working very hard behind the scenes to prepare for the event and are very 
appreciative of the chocolate donations that they have received so far to make a chocolate 
hamper raffle prize. If you would like to donate, please send the chocolate in to your child’s 
class teacher and we will pass it on.  
Your child will bring home the Easter Fayre raffle tickets today – all of the fabulous prizes 
are listed on the tickets. If you are able to sell them all, you can request some spare ticket 
books but there will also be raffle tickets available to purchase on the day.  
On the day of the Fayre, children can take part in a competition. Children in Early Years can 
create an Easter bonnet (which they can wear in a parade on the day) and children in Year 1 
to Year 6 can decorate an egg with any theme, the year group winners will be announced at 
the Fayre. We will also hold the final of our famous BPS egg dump! 
There will be lots to look forward to at the Fayre including: a tombola, cake stall, glitter 
tattoos, games and more! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Car parking: 
Please can you ensure that you do not park on the school car park or driveway at drop-
off/collection time, unless you hold a disabled blue badge. We are aware that at times it 
may be grandparents or other family members that may be dropping-off/collecting and may 
not be aware of this request – please could we ask you to let them know that the school car 
park is restricted for the safety of the children.  
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School Council Healthy Tuckshop: 
Please note the change of date below – Mrs Taylor, who leads our School Council, is now on 
a training day and so we have brought it forward a day earlier.  
 
Dates for your diary Spring 2: 
Please note that dates for various events will be added to this list throughout the term 
and so please check dates weekly to keep up to date. 

• Monday 17th March – 1.30 – 6pm Year 1-6 Face-to-face parents evening 

appointments  

• Tuesday 18th March – 3.30-5.30pm Year 1-6 Virtual parents evening appointments 

• Friday 21st March – Red Nose Day (Plans to be confirmed) 

• Thursday 27th March – School Council Healthy Tuckshop 

• Tuesday 1st April – 9.30-10.30am Easter service in Christ Church   All welcome! 

• Thursday 3rd April – 3-4pm KABS Easter Fayre 

• Friday 4th April - 3.20pm End of term 

• Tuesday 22nd April - 8.45am Return to school for start of summer term 

Kind regards 
 

 
 
 

Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher 


